
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT CHIEF OF STAFF FOR INTELLIGENCE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20310 

ACSI-CIPC 

Mr. Wi l liam J. Bowe 
902d Military Intelligence Group 
P.O. Box 113 
Falls Church, Virginia 22046 

Dear Mr. Bowe, 

Happy Birthday! 

23 June 1969 

Your associates and friends in the Counterintelligence Analysis Branch 
JOln me in extending our best wishes for your happiness, good health, and 
success in the coming year. 

In view of the importance of this occasion, may I suggest that you 
spend your birthday with your family or friends -- to return to your duties 
older, wiser, and ready to attack old problems with renewed vigor. 

It is a pleasure to have you in this branch. I hope that the coming 
year w:Lll strengthen our association, and that your next birthday will find 
you well advanced in achieving your personal and professional objectives. 

Sincerely, 

fu.L. ll..~ 
WILLIAM L. PARKINSON 
Acting Chief, CIAB 
Programs & Analysis Div 


